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FILE RECEIVED-OOCKETIHG D!V U K I O UM A L 

SEP 25 PH 3-27 
Secretary 
Federal Energy ^b^^l^cfQ' Commission 
888 First Street, N.E., Room 1A 
Washington, D.C. 20426 

8/02/07 

' I , ' • ?8 

L^ 

Subject: Rocky Express Pipeline East 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter sent to Mr. Robert Harrington ofthe Rocky 
Express Pipeline East explaining the situation requiring that no one of their 
company or any of their related affiliates on this project seek any further access to 
the land owned by us for any purpose relating to this project. 

We feel this is necessary due to Rocky Express' apparent disregard ofour 
requests and requirements for access to said property. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Q & ^ ^ ^ 
Darnel L. (jraves 
704 E. Main St. 
Greensburg, Indiana 47240 

Cĵ on-m-oao 

Thi s XB t o ce-'-^-'-r-vr w ^ , 
acGMv-r.^ c e . u . . t y t h a t t h « xinaaec, ,-..,,,,,,,-..,., 
acGui.vir:e and comDieto r-nrr-^,w.^ • ^^-^-^^----^^5^ ars^ e; 
aocuniu.1 a ^ U v e r e d d.n t h e t-c^r-K.^ X . " ^ ' ' ' ' ' -

.Date ^ T o c e B - a o a ^ J p ^ T j o ' 7 
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FILED 
OFFICE OF THE 

SECRETARY 
Robert F. Harrington 8/02/07 
Vice President Regulatory 2(1111 AU8 -8 P 3= 28 
Rocky Express Pipeline LLC 
370 Van Gordon Street _Gui 
Lakewood, Co* 

C^on'Zcn - ĉ  c 
Subject: Proposed pipeline route: 
Location: Property owned by Daniel L. & Judith A. Graves in Franklin County, 
Indiana located on the proposed Rex East pipeline route. 

Mr, Harrington: 
During the week of 6/12/07 I received a call from a representative of your 

company requesting permission to allow an archeological and biological study on 
our property to determine the location of an old cemetary containing the burial site 
of a Civil war soldier and others dating to 1847,1 granted permission. That day I 
met the archeologist there and he requested permission to park his vehicle on the 
property while he conducted his study that afternoon. I agreed with the provision, 
since I couldn't remain there, that upon leaving he secure the entrance gate with 
the provided chain and padlock. 

On 7/18/07 another representative of your company called to request permission 
to conduct a survey on the property. Again I granted that. I went there to observe 
the process and found that the entrance had not been secured as requested; mstead 
a piece of small rope had been used to hold the gate closed, apparently for the 
purpose of allowing free access to any other persormel from your company or 
your affiliates. Located on the property are a log cottage and a utility building 
containing items of value to my wife and I and an unsecured lane meant the 
buildings were readily accessible to theft or vandalism. 

As a result ofthe apparent disregard for the rights and requests of us as the 
owners ofthe property, I called another of your representatives and informed him 
that as of that date no representative or affiliate ofthe Rocky Express Pipeline Co. 
is allowed on the property for any reason. No trespassing signs have been posted 
and the proper authorities have been notified ofthis decision. 

Thank you for your time and feel free to cortfaStme if youJtave questions. 

o o 

Daniel L, Graves 


